CITY OF FORT WRIGHT, KENTUCKY SPECIAL MEETING

MUNICIPAL ROAD AID HEARING

JUNE 18, 2014 - 6:00 PM

Mayor Nienaber opened the meeting at 6:02 PM with a Pledge of Allegiance and a moment of silence. The following members answered roll call: Mr. Dave Abeln, Mr. Joe Averdick, Mr. Adam Feinauer, Mr. Dave Hatter, Mr. Bernie Wessels. Also in attendance were City Administrator Gary Huff, City Attorney Todd McMurtry, Police Chief Dan Kreinest, Fire/EMS Chief Steve Schewe, Public Works Director Tim Maloney and Assistant City Clerk Jennifer Lipson. Mr. Scott Wall was unavailable for this meeting.

There were no residents present for the meeting.

The purpose of the meeting was to get public input regarding funds received for the Municipal Road Aid Program in the amount of \$135,056.79

Motion by Hatter, second by Mr. Wessels to approve the Municipal Road Aid Contract. All members voting in favor, no one opposed. Motion passed.

Motion by Mr. Averdick, second by Mr. Hatter to adjourn, no one opposed. Motion passed.

Respectfully Submitted,

Joe Nienaber, Jr., Mayor

Attest: Jennifer Lipsion

Jennifer Lipson, Assistant City Clerk